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Director, Staff Representative  

 

Claude Steffen became a Member of the Board of Directors of Banque Internationale à 

Luxembourg, S.A. (BIL) in March 2022, following his election as a permanent Staff Representative 

in January 2022 and having been a member of the staff delegation since 2003.  

Claude Steffen is a Luxembourgish national. Claude Steffen joined BIL in 1988. He has experience 

in commercial banking and back office support. 

Languages: Luxembourgish – French – German – English 


